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June 10, 2019

Adrian Montemayor, System Manager
Rio Bravo Water Treatment Plant

515 Martha

Rio Bravo, Texas 78046

Ref: La Presa Water Dispenser
Proposal for Professional Engineering Services

Mr. Montemayor,

At your request, we are pleased to provide the following proposal for engineering and
surveying services on the above referenced project. We understand that this project
involves developing construction plans to install a new water dispenser station
composed of a ground storage tank, preassembled pump skids, a pre-selected
proprietary bulk water loading station (AquaFlow Int’l) with related concrete paving, chain
link fence, and plant piping. The site will be located on County owned property adjacent
to the La Presa community center. No electrical engineering services are anticipated or
included with this proposal. A geotechnical soils investigation shall be separately
provided by the County for tank foundation design purposes.

We will conduct topographic surveys of the site, prepare site plans, details, technical
specifications, cost estimates, and assist the County in obtaining TCEQ approval of the
project. The project will be constructed through an Invitation for Bid (ITB) process, so the
County must provide our office with all contract and bidding documents in an editable
format. Electrical power and internet service to the site will be coordinated and installed
separately by the County. No construction easements or related survey documents are
anticipated. As-built drawings will be submitted to the County at project completion.

We propose to provide these services for a lump sum fee of $85,000.00. We expect
to have plans complete within 90 days of receiving your authorization to proceed.

We appreciate the opportunity to provide the County this proposal. We look forward to
working with you on this project. If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,
% s

Wayne e, PE, RPLS



